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Motorists Asked to Avoid Highway 204 After Fatal Accident 
 

Chatham County, GA (March 9, 2020) – The Chatham County Police Department is advising 
motorists to avoid Highway 204 from I-95 to Georgetown after a fatal accident. 
 
One person was killed in the accident that occurred at Hwy. 204 and Sweetwater Station. 
Highway 204 westbound is completely shut down, and eastbound lanes are barely moving at 
this time. 
 
The accident investigation is being turned over to the Georgia State Patrol who will provide all 
information regarding the investigation. 
 
Currently, there is no timeline for when the road will be re-opened completely.  
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